
CAPE ANN CATS AND DOGS JOIN FORCES 

The Cape Ann Theatre Collaborative "CAT" is teaming up with the 
Gloucester Dog Park "Dogs" to celebrate theatre, dogs and life's 
loving relationships both human and canine!

The Cape Ann Theatre Collaborative's November performances of 
"Sylvia," by A.R. Gurney tells the tale of a dog named Sylvia who 
endears herself to Greg,  deep in mid-life crisis, while he plays 
hooky from work in the park. Once Greg brings Sylvia home, the love 
triangle of Greg, Sylvia and Greg's wife Kate begins to our howling 
delight!

"Sylvia" is slated for performance at the Gorton Theatre, home of 
Gloucester Stage Company, East Main St.,  Gloucester, November 
11,12,13 and November 17,18,19 and 20. The November 17th benefit 
performance ($25) unites CAT and dogs in support of the Gloucester 
Dog Park. To reserve tickets at the door for CAT performances ($20) 
call 978-325-3153. 

Stage Fort Park, the future home of the Gloucester Dog Park, will 
give our community a  meeting place where relationships both human 
and canine can flourish. To aid in this dream, the Cape Ann Theatre 
Collaborative invites you to join us for a special benefit 
performance on November 17th at Gorton Theatre where an 
on-going silent auction continuing throughout the entire run of CAT 
Collaborative's "Sylvia" will offer an array of items for people and 
dogs! For further ways to donate or volunteer to make the Gloucester 
Dog Park dream come true, visit their website 
at  www.gloucesterdogpark.org

http://www.gloucesterdogpark.org/

